
                                                                                                       

Wednesday 26th May 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Class 6 will be going on a day trip to Scarborough on Friday 2nd July 2021. We shall need the 

children in school for 7.15am, as we will be leaving at 7.30am. We will be leaving Scarborough at 

4.00pm and expect to be back at school by 5.30pm. If there are any delays we shall inform the 

school, who will send out a text to let you know.  

During our day trip the children will get the opportunity to learn about the history of Peasholm 

Park, walk from the North Bay to the South Bay, visit the life boat centre, complete a beach 

study and visit a sea side shop. You can send your child with some spending money-please do not 

send them with more than £5. They will get the opportunity to use some of this money to buy an 

ice cream from the Harbour Bar-if they wish to.  

This trip relies heavily on the weather-as the entire day will be spent outdoors. Therefore they 

do not need to wear school uniform. Please dress your child according to the weather-e.g. if it 

looks like rain please make sure they have a raincoat. If it is going to be hot and sunny-please 

apply sun cream and send them with it so they can re-apply, and make sure they have a hat and 

their shoulders are covered. They will definitely need to wear comfy and appropriate shoes, 

as they will be doing a lot of walking. We will not have any facilities to support them if they 

find they cannot walk in the shoes they have brought.  

The children will require a packed lunch, please do not pack any sweets or fizzy drinks. 

Water/squash would be the best option for the children-especially if it is hot. School cannot 

provide any lunches, due to the early start. If this is a problem please speak to the office.  

The children will need a suitable backpack to carry their lunch in, as well as their purse and 

possibly their sun cream.  

If your child is travel sick please give them travel sickness medication before they travel 

and provide school with their medication for the return journey-this is very important.   

This trip will cost £11 please pay on our online system.  

 

Many Thanks 

Mrs Fearn and Mrs Henstock 

 


